SOUTHEASTERN SWIMMING LSC Board Meeting
September 19, 2015
	Opening remarks - review of agenda
	Matt Webber

	Roll Call

Minutes 

Approved


	Robby Dellinger
Robby Dellinger 

	 Report of Officers 

	

	 Administrative Vice Chairman 
No report
	Brad Kale  


	Registration/Membership 

Athletes are down 600 but that is what you expect going into summer. We have more individuals then we had last year.  We have more Families then we did last year.  The numbers will go up throughout the summer with seasonal registrations.  USA swimming sent a report that we are 13th in the country by athlete registrations, 15th by coaches registrations, 6th by officials, 7th by disability, and 12th by outreach athletes.  The top ten rankings men were 18th and women 4th.  We were 7th overall by LSC.  

	Tom Healey 



	 Treasurer 

Report to be given at HOD

	Chris Coraggio


	 Age Group Chairman 

No report

	Vacant 



	 Senior Vice Chairman 

No report

	Greg Davis

	 Technical Chairman 

Technical Planning passed some significant legislation for Short Course Southeasterns and the district meets.  We have submitted for USA Swimming mentorship and grant program and find out if we get the $4,000.00 in money from USA swimming.  USA swimming announces May 8th.   Have applications for coaches by June 1st.

	Brian Haddad


	 President 

No report

 Finance 
No report

                                                                                                         
	Jackie Bertucci 
John Boxmeyer

	Committee Reports 
	

	 Athletes

No report

	Christian and athletes

	 Officials 

No report

	Donna Williamson

	 Rules and Regulations 
No report
	Donna Williamson


	 Safety 

Safety Committee from USA swimming has been sending everything online and it has been working great.  There is a Safety workshop by USA swimming in Denver in June.

	Tom Healey

	 Adapted Swimming 

No report

	Robin

	 NTV/Top16 

Things have been going well with the new rule.  I have been getting the times in much faster.  

	Robby Dellinger

	 Top5 

No report

	Tom Healey

	 Records

No report 


	Tom Healey

	 Open Water 

Zach Murray has been very instrumental in the helping with The Open Water Zone selection process.  He has revamped our selection process into a much better process.  We will be doing vans to the meet.  Zach does recommend credit cards for team unify to register for Open Water zones.  

	Brad Kale 

	 Safe Sport 
No report

	Clark Hammond

	 Swim-a-thon 

No report


	Scott Robinson 

	 Diversity & Inclusion
No report

	Vicki Balog

	 Camps

No report


	Jeff Dellinger

	 Club Development 

 No report

	John Morse 

	Old Business 
1. By Laws:  Clark Hammond and Tom Healey were reviewing.
2. Awards Committee:  A new Committee will be appointed tomorrow at the House of Delegates

	

	
	

	New business
	

	1. Hall of Fame 2016:  Jan (TNT) will host
2. Budget:  written report with increases on registration based on the last olympic year.  Decrease on transfers.  5% increase on travel for Tom.  Zeroed out fines from Southeasterns since we are doing OME.  Seperated penalties form fines.  Travel for convention is based on driving only since Convention is Atlanta.  If you are driving from a great distance Chris recommends that the General Chair advise that person to rent a car and the LSC would reimburse for the Car rental and gas instead of mileage for a personal car.  Chris asked the board to come up with a policy for reimbursement for meets since the reimbursement policy changed.
3. Talked about investing some money in a three year fund to build interest.  

R1A, R1B, and R3 were all recommended to the HOD
R2 was discussed. And passed.

Version B of the budget was recommended
Board meeting will be a conference call on April 15th 

	

	
	

	
	


